
     April 24-28/2017 

Congratulations Bantam Girls’ basketball team!!! 
Way to go! Our Girls’ basketball team beat Rock City Thursday in the city Championship game at Cedar 
elementary.  Well done team.  You make us so proud. Check out the team photo on page 2. 
 

Attention Grade 4 and 7 Parents 

Please check backpacks this weekend for a letter regarding the new Ministry Student Learning Survey.  Please 
take a minute to log on with your individual (anonymous) code and complete the survey.  Thank you. 
 

Playspace Garage Sale Saturday 

Come by the gym Saturday between 9 and 2 and check out the PAC Garage Sale and BBQ. Many items to see and 
purchase.  Thanks so much for all the help by our amazing volunteers.  Thanks you too for your donations! See 
you Saturday. 
 

Our Spring Show!!! 

Spring Concert celebrating Canada: Strong, Proud and Free. Quarterway's yearly concert takes place Wednesday, May 
10th and Thursday, May 11th, 6:30 to 7:45pm. We are celebrating 15,000 years of Indigenous culture and Canada's 
150th birthday. Your children are working hard to give you a wonderful show. Because of the large number of students 
in our school, MOST students will perform on EITHER Wednesday OR Thursday. A letter Monday will explain our ticket 
policy and your two tickets will be attached. 
 

Grade 6/7 Fundraising 
Help our grade 6s get to Rathtrevor and our 7s get to Camp Qwanoes. As a fundraiser for our Grade 6 and 7-year end 
trips, we will be selling plates of Decadent Desserts at the end of our Spring Concerts on May 10 and 11! As was done 
at the Christmas Concert last year, there will be a table set up near the foyer of the school at the end of the show - 
plates of various squares, cookies, brownies, cupcakes and other delicious goods will be sold for $5 each. In Addition, 
for the months of May and June, the Grade 6/7's will be selling Freezies in the parking lot on Fridays at the end of the 
day. Freezies are $1 each! 
 

 

Track and Field 
Way to go athletes! Thanks Mr. Matte and all volunteer coaches, timers, helpers and runners. Our meet Tuesday, 
April 25th was such a huge success.   You can see all the results in our foyer. The Zone meet is on Thursday, May 
25th, and the District meet is on Thursday, June 8th.  
 

Chess Sets 
Do you have a chess set in good condition you can donate to our Learning Commons?  Our Chess Club is running 

short on good, quality boards. If you have a set, please bring it to the main office anytime next week. 
 

Coming Up Next Week 

Monday:     No Means No in Library   
Early Dismissal  

 

Tuesday:     No Means No in Library 
      Div. 2 to Hatchery 
       

Wednesday:    No Means No in Library  
      Quarterway Hosting Boys City Finals 
      
Thursday:    Early Risers Band 
      No Means No in Library 
      Author Visit – Lee Edwards Fodi 
       

Friday:     Div. 15 to the Abyss 
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Congratulations Bantam Girls’ Basketball Team – City Champs!!! 
 

 
 

   


